
BEFORE THE FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION

In the Matter of

The Honorable Robert A. Roe.
) Advisory Opinion 1993-22
) Agenda Documents #94-1
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CERTIFICATION

I, Delores Hardy, recording secretary for the Federal

Election Commission open meeting on Thursday, January 6,

1994, do hereby certify that the Commission decided by a

vote of 5-0 to return draft Advisory Opinion 1993-22, to

the General Counsel's office for redrafting pursuant to

the meeting discussion.

Commissioners Aikens, Elliott, McDonald, Potter, and

Thomas voted affirmatively for the decision; Commissioner

McGarry was not present.

Attest:

Delores Hardy
Administrative Assistant


